

## **Advertisement for Bids**

The Village of North Aurora will receive sealed bids for the furnishing and planting of parkway trees. The bids will be received at the North Aurora Village Hall, 25 East State Street, North Aurora, Illinois 60542 until 10:00 a.m. local time on Tuesday, September 26, 2017. At this time and date, the bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. All bids must be addressed as follows:

## **SEALED BID**

Contractor Name Re: Bid for Parkway Tree Replacement Project

> Village of North Aurora Attn: John Laskowski Director of Public Works 25 East State Street North Aurora, IL 60542

The bid packet can be downloaded, free of charge, at the Village's website <a href="http://northaurora.org/government/rfp-rfq-bidding.aspx">http://northaurora.org/government/rfp-rfq-bidding.aspx</a> or can be picked up at 25 East State Street, North Aurora, IL 60542 beginning Tuesday, August 29, 2017. There will be a Mandatory Pre-Bid meeting held on Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. at the North Aurora Village Hall. All bidders will need to be in attendance in order to bid on this project.

Each bid must be accompanied by a Bid Guarantee in the form of a Bid Bond from a company with an A-1 best rating, or a cashier's check in the amount of five percent (5%) of the total bid and made payable to the Village of North Aurora, 25 East State Street, North Aurora, Illinois, 60542. The Village of North Aurora reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive irregularities and informalities in the bids received.

Please contact John Laskowski, Public Works Director at 630-897-8228 ext. 230 if you have any questions.